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Treasurer Change 
 
Ashley Boone resigned from the role of treasurer 
because of the time involved in the position.  Thanks 
to Ashley for her dedicated service to our 
neighborhood.  Kim Wimberly has kindly agreed to 
serve as treasurer until our next annual meeting.  
 
Pool News 
     
The pool will be open until the end of the 
September.  Lifeguards will serve on weekends 
during that time. 
 
Please supervise your very young children in the 
bathrooms.  Paper towels have been flushed down 
the toilets and caused seriously disgusting clogs that a 
plumber had to fix. 
 
If you bring food to the pool, please clean it off the 
concrete area.  We have had lots of flies and the 
number one recommendation of the exterminator 
was that people pick up their food. 
 
Dues and Liens 
 
Please pay your dues and any late fees as soon as 
possible.  Because of the large number of 
outstanding fees, we are going to have file liens 
against homes with past due balances on August 30. 
 
 
 
 

 
Parties 
 
Thanks to Benson Turner for planning and 
executing the Fourth of July party and the Back to 
School party.  We had big crowds at both and 
everyone had a great time!  
 
Communications 
 
Four people said they were interested in receiving the 
newsletter electronically.  I need a lot more neighbors 
to do this.  Are you interested in receiving the 
newsletter electronically?  If you are, please email 
Alex at secretary@forestbrookhoa.org 
 
Tennis Championship 
 
Congratulations to the Tally Greens Women's ALTA 
B-4 tennis team for winning the city championship.  
Three Forest Brook residents, Mirna 
Torres, Juli Eschenbach and Monika McGahee, are 
on this team! 
 
Soliciting 
 
Neighbors have been asking for a No Soliciting sign 
at the front of the neighborhood due to the large 
number of solicitors lately.  However, Cobb County 
code states that you must have a No Soliciting sign at 
your house in order to stop solicitors.   Also, 
solicitors must have a permit from Cobb County to 
operate.  If not, you can call the authorities. 
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